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This bill should not be passed under any circumstances.  Getting a driver's license is one thing
but automatically registering a non-citizen as a voter is simply not acceptable.  Compare this
to inviting a friend to stay at your house for the night and while there they make a decision to
order some service such as HBO without your permission.  That would not be acceptable to
you.  Allowing a non-citizen to obligate Oregonians to pay for something which is not in the
best interest of the citizens of the State of Oregon is wrong.
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